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May 5, 2023 

Dear Jeanne Jugan Community, 

Brief Update: 

COVID ACTIVITY: 

No new cases have been reported or identified since April 25th.  The Home will 

continue surveillance testing until no new cases are identified over a two week 

period.  If no cases are identified, the Home will resume all regular activities. The 

Home will continue to screen residents, staff and visitors for any symptoms.   

The RI Department of Health may issue new guidelines since the announcement of 

the Federal Public Health Emergency ending in May 2023.  Weekly reports of 

Covid vaccination history and Covid cases to the CDC will continue for at least the 

next two years.  

If you have any questions, please reach out to us.  You can always visit our 

website, https://www.littlesistersofthepoorpawtucket.org/ for any COVID updates. 

Thank you for your continued prayers and support! 

Mother Patricia Metzgar 
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